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Agenda Item Title
A Resolution Approving an Amendment to the Professional Services Agreement with Pest Management
Services, Inc. to Change the Not to Exceed Amount from $21,753.60 to $30,652.80 and Authorizing its
Execution

Overview
The Village currently has the Contractor providing pest management services for the Village’s Health
Department pursuant to a Professional Services Agreement through December 31, 2022.

Recommendation
Adopt the Resolution

Fiscal Impact
The current services provided under the Agreement in the amount of $21,753.60 are budgeted under the
Village Budget Health Services (44550)-Environmental Services (612)-External Support (530667). Additional
services in the amount of $8,899.20 are also budgeted under the Village Budget Health Services (44550)-
Environmental Services (612)-External Support (530667).

Background
The Contractor is currently providing rodent control services every other week during the months of January,
February, March, and December and weekly rodent control services during the months of April, May, June,
July, August, September, October, and November of 2022.

In order to better control the rodent population over the peak gestation period, the Health Department is
requesting an increase from once weekly to twice weekly rodent control services during the months of June,
July, August, and September of 2022.

Alternatives
The Contractor could continue to provide weekly rodent control services during the months of June, July,
August, and September of 2022.

Previous Board Action
The Board has approved previous agreements for this Contractor
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Citizen Advisory Commission Action
N/A

Anticipated Future Actions/Commitments
The Health Department plans to continue to contract for these services.

Intergovernmental Cooperation Opportunities
N/A
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